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Consistent with Section 163.3177 F.S., the City Utility Department has completed the required 10-

year Water Supply Work Plan and is requesting it be incorporated into the City’s 2017-2027 

Comprehensive Plan by reference and include the plan in the associated Data, Inventory and 

Analysis (DIA).  The consultants for the Utility Department have provided a copy of the completed 

work plan, a project narrative, along with identified impacts to the Comprehensive Plan text, 

Infrastructure and Open Space Elements, in a strikethrough/underline format.  Also included is the 

Water Supply Work Plan pages formatted to be consistent with the DIA formatting that will be 

inserted at the end of the DIA. Planning is processing this Comprehensive Plan Amendment in 

order to incorporate the completed plan. 


